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Licensing Committee 

 
Held at Council Chamber, Ryedale House, Malton 
on Thursday 22 November 2012 
 
Present 

 
Councillors  Mrs Cowling (in the Chair), Mrs Sanderson, Walker, Richardson and 
Andrews 
 
In Attendance 

 
Phil Long, Julian Rudd, Nicki Lishman and Steve Richmond 
 
 
Minutes 

 
32 Apologies for absence 

 
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Clark, Mrs Frank, 
Fraser, Hicks and Hope. 
 

33 Minutes of the meeting held on 20 September 2012 
 

Decision 
 
That the minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Committee held on 20 
September 2012 be approved and signed by the Chairman as a correct 
record. 
 

 
 

34 Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Sub Committee held on 31 May 
2012 
 

Decision 
 
That the minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Sub Committee held on 31 
May 2012 be received subject to the Chairman of the meeting being identified 
in the minutes. 
 

 
 

35 Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Sub Committee held on 26 
September 2012 
 

Decision 
 

Public Document Pack



 
 
 

 

 

Licensing Committee 2 Thursday 22 November 2012 

 
 

That the minutes of the Licensing Sub Committee held on 26 September 2012 
be received subject to the Chairman of the meeting being identified in the 
minutes. 
 

 
 

36 Urgent Business 
 
There was one item of urgent business discussed following completion of the 
agenda items. 
 

37 Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

38 Early Morning Alcohol Restriction Orders and Late Night Levy Update 
 

Decision 
 
That the report be noted. 
 

 
 

39 Gambling Act 2005 - Setting of Fees 
 

Decision 
 
That the levels of fees recommended in Annex B of the report be approved. 
 

 
 

40 Live Music Act 2012 - Update 
 

Decision 
 
That the contents of the report and the implications in relation to licensed 
premises be noted. 
 

 
 

41 Any other business that the Chairman decides is urgent. 
 
Members questioned whether they should be advised of any meetings of the 
Licensing Sub Committee as a matter of course, whether attending the Sub 
Committee or not. Members felt that at least, the appropriate Ward Members 
should be advised of any meetings. 
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It was agreed that the Environmental Health Manager would prepare a report 
on any implications of advising all Members of any meetings of the Licensing 
Sub Committee, to be brought to a future meeting of the Licensing Committee. 
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